
We were asked:  

Q1. I would like to request information regarding your procurement department at the Welsh 
Government, including the names of who is at each post. I would also like to know which 
staff are permanent and which are temporary staff 

 
We replied: 

A1. You should note that we only hold information relating to the Wales Office. Should you 

require details relating to the Welsh Government you should contact them direct. I have 

provided the following link to the Welsh Government website: http://wales.gov.uk/?lang=en 

and also to their Freedom of Information pages: http://wales.gov.uk/about/foi/?lang=en 

 

Should you require any further information relating to the Wales Office, please do not 

hesitate to get in contact. 

 

 


